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                                                Minutes of Meeting, June 12, 2017 

  

Megan Farkas and Abigail Mercer attended the annual seminar on Trust Fund Administration 
and Statutory Filing Requirements given by the Attorney General, Charitable Trusts Unit.  The 
seminar was held at the Holiday Inn in Concord from 8:30 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 

                                                                                                Submitted by Megan Farkas 

 


